From: Clarence <clarowl@charter.net>

Sent: Sunday, August 5, 2018 1:03 PM

To: Ahrens, David; Clear, Mark; Rummel, Marsha; Skidmore, Paul; Kemble, Rebecca; Baldeh, Samba; Carter, Sheri; Bidar-Sielaff,
Shiva

Subject: A SALLY YOUNGER RECOMMENDATION FOR INTERIM ALDER

Hello!

Despite our great respect for former Dane County Supervisor, Kyle Richmond, we have decided to speak up for Sally
Younger for interim Alder of the 13th District. Kyle has stated that he will not run for the office in April, so we support
Sally, who has stated that she will run for a full term.

Bob and | have lived in the Bay Creek neighborhood since 1971 and we have known Sally since she was about four
years old, when she and her family moved to Cedar Street. She is extremely intelligent. Instead of going to movies,
Sally and her three siblings spent their time in the public library. Instead of playing video games, they read books. In
addition to being a technical writer with the Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation and a member of the Wisconsin
Board of Bar Examiners, Sally has written for National Geographic Travel and Madison Magazine. She is a well-
rounded young woman, her interests are many, and the best thing about her is that she is a good listener.

Sally would not only serve the Bay Creek area well, but would be an excellent representative for the entire 13th
District and an exemplary member of the Madison City Council. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Clarence P. Cameron
Robert W. Lockhart @633 Cedar Street



